
  

  

 

  We here at Springfield Rehab and Healthcare understand how  

difficult it is for our residents and their families to not be able to 

see each other.  Rest assured we as part of the residents extended 

family are doing everything we can to ensure our residents remain 

healthy and happy during this challenging time.  Therefor we are 

sharing pictures of some of our daily activities on this page to help 

bridge the gaps currently between all of us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           3/25 Embracing the lighter side of life. 

 



  

3/25 “Party in the Park” 
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    Sending messages of love. 



  



  


